
Urgent Message from RO. 

 

All ARTEE members are requested to check their mobile number in Voter list available on website and 

inform under signed through mail with ID if there is any  Change required. 

 

If mobile phone number is blank then the same may also be informed immediately. 

 

Please note that mobile phone number is must for voting. After this no claim whatsoever will be 

entertained. Please act urgently. 

 

Mukesh Richhariya, 

RO, Election 2022, ARTEE 


